From: Mary Bates <
Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2023 6:26 PM
To: Clerk <clerk@middlesexcentre.ca>

Subject: Revised Application for Official Plan Amendment (OPA 50) and Zoning By-Law Amendment

(ZBA-09-2020) for Plan Roll No:393900001022190

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Middlesex Centre email system. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is safe.

To Whom it may Concern

The Board of Directors of Kilworth Heights Mews at Dausett Dr. has outlined nine concerns in response to the above-mentioned Amendments. You should have a copy of the Board's concerns in your files. As a resident of Kilworth Heights Mews, I have read the Board's letter and I am in complete agreement with their concerns and hope the questions these concerns raise are addressed.

I strongly recommend Council give serious consideration to my Board's concerns. This Revised Application for Official Plan Amendment (OPA 50) and this By-Law Amendment (ZBA-09-2020) are seriously flawed. They would not only negatively affect the people in my condominium but also everyone living in the near vicinity and even all the residents of Kilworth.

Sincerely

Thomas W. Bates

Unit

Dausett Dr.

Kilworth Heights Mews